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To whom it may concern,

We are a family living in , we already pay hefty council rates and will really struggle with such a
significant increase based on our current earnings. As I understand it our rates are far higher than those in Waverley
Council, I don't believe that higher rates are necessary or fair particularly given that wages are not increasing in
Sydney but the cost of living continues to sky rocket. Please re consider such a rate increase for our local area.

Kind regards,
Gloria Barton

resident
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